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FLSA 171 Rule

The oldest document | can find reference the 171 rule was adoption
by the Court on March 28, 2005 of the Sheriff's Department overtime
policy which references the 171 rule for overtime. There apparently
has not been any action reference calculation of wages based on
either the 160 or 171 work periods.

HR has used the hourly rate based on 160 hour work period for
payment of holiday and vacation leave. Calculation of hourly wages
based on the entry level pay grade of $29,618.00 for a 160 hour work
period is $14.23 per hour. If that same wage was based on a 171 hour
work period the hourly rate would be $13.32. Apparently the County
has established a practice of calculation of hourly wages based on the

160 work week.

| make a motion that deputies working more than 160 hours up to but
not more than 171 hours be paid those hours at the same rate of pay
as calculated by Human Resource’s for holiday and vacation pay
effective immediately. Also, that H.R. Director Randy Gillespie and
County Attorney Bill Moore review the past practice of non-payment
of hours worked between 160 and 171 to insure we have been in
compliance with the 207 (k) exemption to the Fair Labor Standards
Act and to recommend to the court what corrective action if any
should be taken.




